To Novanet Policy Board
November 20, 2005
Our first letter to the Board indicated that our second of three pushes to publicize ALEPH would be in mid-November. We are ready to announce that a “sneak peek” of our new ALEPH OPAC is available for our users!
The ALEPH Publicity Team would like your assistance in getting the word out by prominently displaying the URL (http://aleph1.novanet.ns.ca) on your web pages as well as distributing the news to whatever channels you feel are appropriate. The APT has developed some templates that you may modify to suit your needs if you find them useful. They include:
· Publicity blurb
· Poster template
· Newspaper Ad template
· Bookmarks template
The Publicity Team members welcome all creative suggestions, comments and ideas to help us spread the word about our new library system.

Thank you for your attention to this matter!

